February 20, 2008

Tacoboni Site Specialists, Inc.

Attn: Thomas lacoboni, President
Jeff Crane, Foreman
Charlie Miller & crew

P. O.Box 72250

Baltimore, MDD 21237

Re: Sheppard property on Philadelphia Rd.
Dear Mr. Tacoboni:

Just wanted to send you a note to let you know what a nice job your employees did in
putting the sewer lines in for the above properties. They were very nice and informative when
we had questions. They did the job in a timely matter when weather was permitting. When

something went wrong they were there to fix it.

Just wanted to also say Thank you for everything that you and your company did.

Sin??ely, /
Franklin Sheppard
11444 Philadeiphia Rd.

White Marsh, MD 21162

ce: Edward G:-Adams, Director of Baltimore County Public Works
Bob Flieshell, Engineer for Baltimore County Public Works
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